

Board Direction BD-012812-23 ABP-316394-23

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting held on 06/07/2023.

The Board decided to confirm the determination of the local authority, in accordance with the Inspector's recommendation and reasons and considerations, that the part of the land zoned as General Business be excluded from the final map, and the part of the land zoned as Existing Residential should be included in the final map. There are no exemptions from inclusion on the map for lands zoned as residential on the basis of agricultural use of lands.

Board Member

Mary Cregg

Date: 07/07/2023